
Hello LCS Families! We have been experiencing a rise in illnesses in our school population. It’s
important that we try to mitigate the spread of these illnesses. Kids are good at sharing with one
another… particularly germs. We do our best as parents and guardians to keep our kids happy
and healthy but common colds still occur. If your child exhibits any symptoms of a cold and you
are unsure if they can attend class please reference the health agreement. This agreement can
also be found on Sycamore under the ‘summer packet’ link.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zE5DfTYX3yhViGyWfC8zvJNIqzHg-aZE/view?usp=sharing

